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        Friday, 14 February 2025 
 

Bradford Science and Media Museum 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

UKS2 pupils’ topics this term in science include: light, earth and space. To fully immerse 
ourselves in these captivating areas of science, we have booked a trip to the Bradford 
Science and Media Museum. This museum offers a dedicated schools programme that 
brings the subjects of science, history, and art to life through interactive exhibits. We believe 
that the hands-on experiences provided by the museum will complement our ongoing 
science topics and greatly enhance the children’s understanding of these complex topics. 

The trip will take place across two different dates. Please see below: 

Year 5: Wednesday 19th March                    Year 6: Wednesday 26th March 

 
Whilst there, pupils will participate in a range of activities and experiences. This will include, 
a workshop that will weave together science, education and entertainment. Also, we will visit 
their IMAX 3-D experience to watch, “Journey to space.” This viewing experience will take us 
on a journey through the stratosphere with an inspiring look at the wonder of space travel. 
Additionally, we will visit the various galleries which will explore light, sound and 
photography. 
 
The cost of the trip, which covers all of the above plus coach transport, is £15 which will be 
added to ParentPay. Pupils who are eligible for Pupil Premium Funding are entitled to an 
additional half price reduction making the cost £7.50. This will be reflected on ParentPay. 
Payment for the trip will be regarded as permission is given. 
 
If you pay for your child’s school dinners, they will need to bring a packed lunch with them for 
the trip. Children who have packed lunches in school will also need to bring their usual 
packed lunch. If your child receives Free School Meals, they will be provided with a packed 
lunch by school.  
 
We are aiming to arrive back between 3:30-3:40pm but will send an update to school if this 
is going to be earlier or later. We will follow usual home time procedures. If your child 
normally has permission to walk home, they will walk as normal. Any children who are 
collected or who attend Beehive, will do this as normal. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss C Chambers 
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